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Josiah turned 4 on Feb, 10th. He is a joy! 

 January-February 2022 

 Greetings from Brazil! 

  Even though we are living days of uncertainty, we are so thankful for 
the hope we have in Jesus! We are thankful for the privilege of 
spreading the Good news of hope in Nova Mutum.  

 God is blessing the work here. We have seen 
two precious ladies saved since the beginning of 
the year! It was such an encouragement to our 
hearts. There are many others like Erika and 
Daniele who have been burned out by religion, 
living a life in fear and without hope. We are 
challenged and encouraged to keep witnessing 
and reaching the many others like them. 

 In our last letter, we asked prayers for Brother 
Marcio´s health. The Lord restored his health and 
has used this to bring him and his family closer to 
Him. It has been a joy to watch them growing in 

the Lord! Our services have been such a blessing. We have had many 
new faces visiting. Please continue praying for salvation of souls. We 
continue discipling and giving 
out door to door invitations 
and are excited to see God 
working. In February, we had 
both men and ladies’ 
meetings. We have several 
people who haven’t come to 
the services come to these. 
Please continue praying that 
the Holy Spirit will convince 
them of their need of salvation. 

 Our family is doing well. The kids are all 
growing so fast, and they are such a blessing to 
our lives and a great asset in ministry as they 
easily open the door to conversations.  

 We are also thankful for each of you. Your 
prayers and support mean so much to us! Thank you for partnering 
with us, 

In Christ, Alex and Jessica Lima 

 


